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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 9:13 AM
To: 'Larry Hancock'
Cc: bob@blueskycleanersca.com
Subject: RE: Closure for 224 Rickenbacker Circle, Livermore, CA
Attachments: DIR_L_2011-09-15.pdf

Larry, 
 
Attached is the last letter from my agency requesting regulatory oversight funds.  According to our records, the funds 
were not received. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Larry Hancock [mailto:larry@blueskycleanersca.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 3:10 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: bob@blueskycleanersca.com 
Subject: Closure for 224 Rickenbacker Circle, Livermore, CA 
 
Mr. Wickham, 
We were working with your office for the remediation of the above referenced site.  We got to the point in the 
process where no further remediation was necessary but did not final the process.  We would like to do that now 
and obtain a final case/site closure letter.  Please let me know what else needs to happen on our end to facilitate 
this. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
--  
                                  
  
Larry Hancock 
CEO  
  
224 Rickenbacker Circle 
Livermore, CA  94550 
E-mail: larry@blueskycleanersca.com 
Phone: 925-455-6000  
Fax: 925-455-6002 
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